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Tuesday 11th June, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As you are aware, we are currently due to hold KS1 Sports Day on Monday 17th June, 2024.  
Due to Eid ul-Adha taking place at this time, we are rescheduling KS1 Sports Day. 
 

This will now take place on Tuesday 25th June, in the Play Zone, between 1:30 and 3:15pm, 
weather permitting. 

 
As before, you are welcome to come in, support your child on this day and take part in 
the fun! 
 
Your child should come to school in their Stockwell P.E. kit on the day and if possible, wear 

a t-shirt the colour of their 
house. 
 
We look forward to an exciting afternoon of sporting activities and hopefully the sun will 
shine for us. Please make sure that your child is equipped for the hot weather, i.e sun 
cream, sun hat and a water bottle. 

 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ms Zenia McIntosh 
Acting Head of School. 
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